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Announcement 
 
 
November 17, 2005 
 
 
To: All Licensed Electricity Distributors 
 All Other Interested Parties 
 
 
Announcement of Written Consultation on Proposed Amendments to the 
Distribution System Code (EB-2005-0488) 
 
The Ontario Energy Board has issued its Notice of Proposal to Amend the 
Distribution System Code.  Interested parties are invited to make written 
representations by December 15, 2005. 
 
The documents are available for public inspection on the Board’s web site at 
www.oeb.gov.on.ca and at the office of the Board during normal business hours. 


